From: Connie Tou < Connie@copsandkids.ca> Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2025 2:23 PM To: Jean Milligan < jean@copsandkids.ca>

Subject: ProAction Cops & Kids - 2024 Holiday Giving Campaign Thank You & Final Totals

Hello everyone,

Happy New Year!!

Thank you so much to everyone who participated in ProAction Cops & Kids' 2024 Holiday Giving Campaign, we truly appreciate it. With your support, we raised over \$71,700 across all 5 of our chapters!!



Best regards, Connie



Charitable Reg. # 887700862 RR0001 www.copsandkids.ca

Connie Tou

(She/Her)

Project & Administrative Coordinator

ProAction Cops & Kids

p: (416) 222-7011 **f**: (416) 222-0310

40 College Street, Suite 623, Toronto, ON a: MEC 212

M5G 2J3







